



"We grow together, we learn together, we will achieve our best together"

Headteacher: Mrs G Hughes

Deputy Headteacher: Miss H Gardiner

158 Whitegate Drive Blackpool FY3 9HF Telephone: (01253) 764130

Fax: (01253) 600670

Email Address: admin@park.blackpool.sch.uk Website: www.park.blackpool.sch.uk

Date: 23rd November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

As you will be aware from Friday's newsletter, we are currently encountering a high level of Covid positive cases at PCA. We are in close contact with Public Health England and the Local Authority and have made the decision to return to class bubbles and limit movement and mixing around school, in the short term. This has been explained to your child in an appropriate way today.

We hope you appreciate that these measures have been put into place to effectively manage the outbreak and protect the whole school community.

Please can we remind you of the importance of regular testing and additional testing kits can be supplied by School. We would also ask that you keep your child at home if they are displaying any Covid symptoms. Please can we also remind all parents and carers not come onto the school site before 8.35am and maintain social distancing at all times.

Thank you for your ongoing support during this challenging time.

Yours sincerely

Mrs G Hughes Headteacher

















